
 
 

N O T I C E 
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS  
 
 

Please be advised that the Iroquois Falls Fire 
Department has issued a municipal ban on all open air 
burning, effective immediately. This fire ban will 
remain in place until further notice. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

 

Dated this 23rd day of August, 2024 
Joel Cyr, Deputy CAO 


